
Contact Mrs. Kemp
ekemp@saintscjm.com  ~  (616) 754-3416

January 20-24, 2025

St. Charles Borromeo School is a 
Catholic community of faith, 

academics and service for all.

     Brrr! We made it through this chilly 
week, but even colder weather is on the 
way. Only 63 days until Spring!
     Please note there is no school on 
Monday due to Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 
We will continue taking MAPs tests this 
week. Parent-teacher conferences are 
coming soon. Look for the sign-up link, in 
addition to Catholic Schools Week 
information. Stay warm! Go Lions!

From Mrs. Kemp…

First Communion - 
Sunday, April 27th 

at the 
11:00 a.m. Mass at 

St. Charles

Save the Date

Our Learning
Spelling: Our test is Friday over 
words with double consonants.
Reading: We will focus on 
informational text skills.
Writing: We will continue working 
on descriptive writing.
Grammar: We’ll continue the 
chapter on pronouns.
Religion: We will review our unit 
over the Liturgy of the Word 
before moving on to the Liturgy 
of the Eucharist.
Math: We will continue addition 
and subtraction of 2-digit 
numbers. 
Science: We’ll start a chapter 
about forces and work.
Social Studies: We’ll finish our 
chapter over goods and then 
start learning about services.


